
Fetal Alcohol Network New Zealand 

Kia ora FANNZ 

FASDAY 09/09/09 

Following up on FASDAY events, you can still view the TV One Close-up item on alcohol and pregnancy by Sonia Voigt @  http://tvnz.co.nz/close-up/would-you-stop-pregnant-woman-drinking-2982899/video  This excellent and useful short expose captures many key issues regarding the topic.  

Also available are 4 of the 5 powerpoint presentations from the Auckland FASDAY seminar ‘FASD in Aotearoa – 10 years on’. These can be viewed on Alcohol Healthwatch’s NEW LOOK website  www.ahw.org.nz 

What’s New?

· Alcohol Healthwatch has added a new FANNZ section to its new look website www.ahw.org.nz where you can now find back issues of the FANNZ email updates and other relevant information and resources.  This section will grow and develop! Feedback welcome.  
· Please take the time to read and respond to the information below regarding the Law Commission Review, Alcohol Action NZ and we hope you find  the Alcohol Healthwatch Toolkit helpful.

If you have any questions or need any help with making a submission, we are here to help.

Meantime, our hearts and our support go to our Samoan friends and neighbours in their time of grief and in their efforts to rebuild lives after the devastating tsunami. 

Kia kaha!  

Christine Rogan

Alcohol Healthwatch

Whakatupato Waipiro

PO Box 99407

Newmarket

Auckland 1149, New Zealand

64 9 520 7037

christine@ahw.org.nz

fannz@ahw.org.nz

www.ahw.org.nz

******************************

Law Commission Review – Have your Say

The 279 page report from the Law Commission called “Alcohol in our lives” was released in September with the call for public submission due to close on Friday 30th October 2009.  Highlighted in the report, looking at the past two decades, are that the number of licensed premises have doubled, beer and wine is now sold from supermarkets and grocery stores, more young people have access to more alcohol and are being harmed and overall alcohol consumption is on the increase. While the Commission’s proposals are welcome, they could go further in some areas such as stronger support for health warning advisory labeling and restricting alcohol marketing and sponsorship which is now proven to increase alcohol uptake by young people. 

Recommendations the Law Commission will make to Parliament in March 2010 represent the most fundamental opportunity to change our liquor laws in 20 years and likely the only change for a further 20 years so please make your views known. Tell the Law Commission what you know, what you have experienced and what you want to see changed. Your submission can be large or small any size or colour and can range from a hand written note, a child’s picture to a full electronic extravaganza! All views are welcome and necessary if we are to see harm to New Zealanders significantly reduced.  

The full report or its summary can be found on the Law Commission’s Website www.lawcom.govt.nz  or use the Alcohol Healthwatch Toolkit below. 

A Toolkit to help you have your say

Alcohol Healthwatch has produced a comprehensive Toolkit for downloading from www.ahw.org.nz to assist with making your submission. 

Included in the Toolkit are:

· About the Law Commission Review

· Summary of Policy and Legislative Positions

· Questions and Answers

· Fact Sheet: Alcohol Harm in New Zealand

· Series of Information Sheets on:

· Sale and Supply of Liquor

· Alcohol Advertising

· Alcohol Tax/Price

· Blood Alcohol Concentration

· Warning Labels

· How to Make a Submission

· Submission Template 

Alcohol Action NZ

Alcohol Action NZ is a new national group in New Zealand responding to the excessive presence of alcohol and the enormous social, medical and personal damage alcohol misuse is inflicting on our society.  It involves people from a range of health and medical services, social services, councils, churches, iwi, schools and other groups and individual New Zealanders who want a change in the way alcohol is supplied, marketed, sold and consumed in New Zealand.  Professor Doug Sellman, psychiatrist and addiction specialist from the University of Canterbury is currently touring New Zealand delivering a series of lectures entitled ’10 things the alcohol industry wont tell you about alcohol’ and promoting their ‘5+ solution. To find out more go to www.alcoholaction.co.nz 
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